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ENUMERATION TO CONTINUE ON NEW YEAR’S DAY 
ARTHUR-VIRDEN AND MORRIS BY-ELECTION – TUESDAY, JANUARY 28 

   
Elections Manitoba enumerators in the Morris and Arthur-Virden electoral divisions will be at work on 
New Year’s Day between noon and 6:00 pm. Enumerators will continue to call and/or visit homes in 
Morris and Arthur-Virden to add the names of eligible voters to the voters list for the upcoming by-
elections. The Returning Offices will also be open during this time.  
 
Regular hours will resume on Thursday, January 2, with returning offices open from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm 
weekdays and Saturdays, and noon to 6:00 pm Sundays. 
 
 
Arthur-Virden Returning office:    Morris Returning office: 
590 Wellington Street E     Unit 1, 49 rue Principale 
Virden, MB      La Salle, MB 
Telephone: 204-748-4780    Telephone:  204-736-5110 
Toll-free:  1-855-542-5116    Toll-free: 1-855-277-2477 
ROArthur-Virden@elections.mb.ca   ROMorris@elections.mb.ca 
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Elections Manitoba is the independent office of the Legislative Assembly responsible for the 
administration of provincial elections and by-elections. 
 
For media inquiries, contact: 
Alison Mitchell, Manager of Communications and Public Information 
Phone: 204 945-7379  | Toll-free: 1-866-628-6837 
Email: amitchell@elections.mb.ca 
 
NOTE TO MEDIA:  The Elections Manitoba website contains extensive information about current 
and past elections. Visit the site at www.electionsmanitoba.ca 
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